
 

Following a number of requests for members to use buggies (both for hire and personal), the 
Executive Committee has decided to implement a policy on the use of buggies for our competitions, 
including the Emerton-Court. 

 

The following has been agreed: 

  Buggies may be used for our competitions. 

  All arrangements for the hire/use of a buggy must be agreed in advance with the club hosting 

the competition. 

 Anyone hiring a buggy or using their own buggy must ensure they sign the appropriate 

documentation/waiver with the host club. 

 They must also have the relevant insurance policy, where required. 

 

with effect from 1 January 2022 

 


